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Board Direction 
PL08.248963 

 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on November 5th 2017.  

 

The Board decided to grant permission generally in accordance with the Inspector's 

recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations, and subject to the 

following condition. 

 
Reasons and Considerations 
 
Having regard to the location of the restaurant in Killarney Town Centre it is 

considered that the extended opening hours would not seriously injure the residential 

amenities of property in the vicinity and would, therefore, be in accordance with the 

proper planning and sustainable development of the area. 

 

Condition 
 

1. The premises shall not open between 0330 and 0800 hours on Fridays, 

Saturdays, Sundays and on Bank Holidays. 

 

Reason: In the interest of orderly development and residential amenity 

 

 
 
Board Member 

 Date: 05.12.17 

 Paul Hyde   

 


